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LIBS SECURE WIN FOR 
KINGSTON ARTS PRECINCT 
 
The Canberra Liberals today received majority Assembly support for a motion  
calling on ACT Labor to make the Fitters’ Workshop a multi-purpose facility.  
ACT Shadow Arts Minister Vicki Dunne said this is a win for the community,  
whose calls for a multi-purpose facility were ignored by Joy Burch. 
 
“ACT Labor didn’t get the advice on the Fitters’ Workshop that it wanted to hear, so  
refused to listen,” Mrs Dunne said.  
 
“Today’s motion reflected community concerns about ACT Labor’s decision to ignore  
the community and the Assembly’s wishes about the future use of the Fitters’  
Workshop.  
 
“Joy Burch attempted to bury her decision to give Megalo exclusive use of the Fitters’ 
workshop on ACT Budget day, but it did not go unnoticed and caused significant  
community concern. 
 
“ACT Labor’s handling of this issue has been disgraceful, and I’m pleased that the  
majority of the Assembly today banded together to support our motion which will  
compel the government to listen to the community,” Mrs Dunne concluded. 
 


